62015.001.001.0125

Follow up to ACCC report re insurance in Cairns [reply]
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

From: Insurance <insurance@accc.gov.au>
To: I

Cc: Insurance <insurance@accc.gov.au>
Date: Mon, 04 Dec 2017 15:13:31 +1100

High Building and Contents Insurance for residental areas in Cairns. Our insurance
increased by over $2,000.00 in 12 months which makes it unaffordable to have any cover.
WeW have the choice if we need Flood or not. Our house is situated half way
up above the 30 year flood limit the Council have put in flood and mitigation
levy banks. Please let us have a choice. Regards Pauline Kelly




